
 
 

 

March 4, 2015 

 

Board of Selectmen 

Town of Allenstown   

16 School Street 

Allenstown, NH  03275 

 

Dear Chairman and Member of the Board:  

 

 The purpose of this letter is to outline the standard Senior Citizen Discount that 

Comcast will offer to Pembroke residents after the Renewal Franchise is signed.     

 

 

Senior Citizen Discount Program 

 

 

Although the Company offers a level of Basic Service that it feels is affordable, we are 

pleased to be able to provide a discount to qualified Senior Citizens in the Town.  To that 

end, the Company will offer a discount equal to $2.00 off its monthly Standard Service 

rate, which includes Basic and Expanded Basic Service.  Said discount will be provided 

to those persons aged sixty-five (65) years or older, who are heads of households and are 

receiving SSI or Medicaid benefits under Social Security.  The Subscriber must be able to 

show proof of qualifications.  Acceptable documentation from each category would be 

any of the following: 

 

1. Proof of age 65+  

Acceptable documentation would include any one of the following: 

a) Driver’s License 

b) Birth certificate 

c) Passport 

d) Lease 

 

2. Head of Household 

Acceptable documentation in the customer’s name would include any one of the 

following: 

a) lease 

b) deed 

c) tax bill 

d) cable bill if current customer 



 

 

3. Income Eligibility 

Acceptable documentation would include proof of receipt of any one of the following 

forms of state or federal aid: 

a) Supplemental Security Income 

b) Medicaid 

 

 

 

Free High Speed Internet Service to Schools 

 

 In every community such as the Town of Pembroke where Comcast offers 

high-speed Internet service, K-12 public schools, libraries and qualifying private schools 

will continue to receive free Internet service.  This program provides the following free 

services: high-speed Internet service and installation, a personal web page, up to 7 email 

accounts, and technical support.   

 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Bryan Christiansen 

Comcast 

Senior Manager of Government and Community Relations 

 

CC:  Gerry Buckley, Senior Director of Government and Community Relations, Comcast 

   
 


